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January 02 
Surrogate Monthly Social 

Congratulations to 
our Surrogates who 

gave birth in November & December 

December 

Amber 
Ashley 
Kylie 
Karla 
Oliva 

Upcoming MANDATORY CO Support Groups

In-Person Support Groups 
Temecula In-Person Support Group 
Wednesday 01/09/2019 @ 6:00 pm 
Location: Quality Inn Temecula Valley Wine Country 
This is an optional pot luck group. 
 
Poway In-Person Support Group Afternoon 
Thursday 01/17/2019 @ 12:30 pm 
Location: Conceptual Options' Poway Office 
 
Poway In-Person Support Group Evening 
Thursday 01/17/2019 @ 5:30 pm 
Location: Conceptual Options' Poway Office 
This is an optional pot luck group..  
 
Tele-Support Groups 
Group A - Wednesday 01/09/2019 @ 10:00 am 
Group B - Wednesday 01/09/2019 @ 12:30 pm 
Group C - Tuesday 01/15/2019 @ 5:30 pm 
Group D - Tuesday 01/15/2019 @ 6:30 pm 
Make-Up - Friday 01/25/2019 @ 12:00 pm 

Conceptual Options is Celebrating 20 years of Creating 

Families! 

2019 is a big year for all of us at Conceptual 
Options as we will be celebrating our 20 year 
anniversary of helping to create families! We 
have a lot of fun things planned this year and 
can't wait to share it with all of our wonderful 
Surrogates! Thank you for making the last 20 
years incredible, we can't wait to see what the 
next 20 years has in store! 

January 09 

Group A & Group B Tele-Support Group

January 25 

Group C & Group D Tele-Support Group

January 17 

Make-up Tele-Support Group

November

Shelby 
Paola 
Erika 
Bobbi

UPCOMING CO EVENTS

Please follow us on Facebook, Twitter, 
& Instagram for up to date IVF, 
pregnancy, & delivery updates! 

CONCEPTUAL OPTIONS NEWS
Happy New Year! 

January 09 
Temecula Support Group

January 15 

Poway Support Group
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Links: 

@ConceptualOptionsLLC 

@surrogacycenter 

@surrogacy 

www.ConceptualOptions.com 

HIGHLIGHTS FROM CONCEPTUAL OPTIONS' 2018 
SURROGATE HOLIDAY APPRECIATION PARTY 

Here are some awesome highlights from our 2018 
Surrogate Holiday Appreciation Party that was held on 
December 1, 2018 at the 94th Aero Squadron! We hope 

you had as much fun as we did! 

If you're interested in being part of our Surrogate Spotlight, our 

weekly CO Bump Day posts, or just have a fun updates that you 

want us to share on social media or in our newsletter, let your 

Case Manager know! 

Download our Surrogacy Egg 
Donation Emojis on the Apple 
App Store or the Google Play 
store for Android! 

Happy New Year! 


